
Warm Low-Cost Streets

Dear Homeowner 

Watford Community Housing homes in your area have recently benefitted from having 

External Wall Insulation (EWI) installed by JJCrump. 

This means the homes are warmer and cheaper to heat, which is really important as fuel 

prices continue to rise and the colder weather approaches. 

Watford Borough Council is now working with J&J Crump & Son Ltd (JJCrump) to offer 

funding for home owners and private rented properties in the area to have wall insulation 

(EWI), as well as other energy efficiency improvements such as loft insulation, smart heating 

controls and in some cases replacing old inefficient boilers. 

The government grants available depend on each individual property type. For some it will 

be enough to fully-fund the cost of the works! If there is a gap in the funding then the Council 

may be able to assist with grants and loan options, regardless of your income. 

JJCrump’s surveying team will be in your area soon to carry out free whole-house energy 

assessments to determine which measures you home could benefit from.  

All our advisors carry photographic identification badges and will have a copy of this 

letter with them when they visit. They will only call between 9am-7pm weekdays and 

10am-4pm on Saturdays. If you have any doubts about the advisor, please ask for 

their name and call our head office on 0800 7833127 and we will be happy to verify 

they are part of the J&J Crump team. 

If you’d rather make an appointment or if you know that your home is already fully 

insulated and would rather not be contacted, you can call us on 0800 7833127. 

You can also apply online at https://www.jjcrump.com/apply-now/  

For further information please visit https://www.jjcrump.com/ or see details on 

Watford Borough Council website www.watford.gov.uk/Breakspeare  

We look forward to seeing you soon and helping you make your home warmer. 

Yours sincerely 

The JJ Crump Team 


